
 
 
 
 
 

 
Circular No.50/2021-22                                    Date: 12 Nov, 2021 
 

USE OF MOBILE PHONES 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

It has been observed that the students who have been given mobile phones by the parents are misusing it. 
There have been various instances of cyber bullying and misuse of mobile phones amongst the 
student community.  The nature of such cases has been diverse and complex.  Parents are requested to go 
through the Cyber Policy and Cyber Safety Guidelines available on the School website.  Also, any undesirable 
aspect of a child, which is difficult for the parent to handle at home, the intervention of school 
Counselor is to be sought on an immediate basis. 
 
Parents to please ensure that their ward(s) do not misuse the mobile phones.  
 
Looking forward to your co-operation in this regard. 
 
 
            Asha Prabhakar 
           (Principal) 
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